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STATE OF

COLORADO EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Fwd: Rangely Pits 47

1 message

Neidel - DNR, Kris <kris.neidel@state.co.us> Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 2:03 PM
To: OGCC EnviroScan - DNR <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

OGCC Scan,
Please upload the attached with the following information:

Unique identifier (REM/Spill/NOAV #, etc.): 102571 and 413288 and project 9141.
Document number (leave blank if one needs to be assigned):

Date received:10/14/2015

Is data entry needed (Y/N): n

Notes:please upload this email to the above locations and project number, as "pit
closure expected start date"

Thanks!

Kris Neidel

Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Office 970-871-1963

Cell 970-846-5097

COLORADO

il & Gas Conservation
Commission

---------- Forwarded message -—---—---

From: Neidel - DNR, Kris <kris.neidel@state.co.us>

Date: Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 2:01 PM

Subject: Re: Rangely Pits 47

To: "Litz, Jim" <Jim.Litz@aecom.com>

Cc: "Barberis, Marcelo (BMAL)" <bmal@chevron.com>, "Somermeyer, Gregg"
<Gregg.Somermeyer@aecom.com>

Jim,
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The Form 27, remediation project number 9141 will remain active. It will not be necessary to re-submit unless
part of the plan changes.

Kris Neidel

Environmental Protection Specialist Northwest Area
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
Office 970-871-1963

Cell 970-846-5097

COLORADO

Qil & Gas Conservation
Commission

On Wed, Oct 14, 2015 at 9:25 AM, Litz, Jim <Jim.Litz@aecom.com> wrote:

Kris,

Per our conversation, Chevron has postponed the closure of the emergency pit at CS#47 in Rangely until
2016. The Form 27 will be resubmitted with new dates once this work is initiated.

Thanks,

Jim

James Litz, P.E.
Project Manager/Engineer
D 303.228.3066 M 303.204.8711

Jim.liz@aecom.com

AECOM
717 17th Street, Suite 2600, Denver, CO 80202
T 303.228.3000 F 303.228.3001

www.aecom.com
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